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To our valued members 

Deborah Letendre 

Nancy Belser 

Gary Sappo 

Cornelius Fogarty 

Nancy Belser 

Mayor Fred Henry 

William Kratinski 

Susan Gross 

Kao-Hwa Lee 

Suzanne Conroy 

Helen Valvo 

Thomas Mozingo 

Suzanne Selover 

Pedro Bernal 

Theresa Szilvasi 

Irene Krzyzkowski 

Deborah Chainey 

George Haas Jr. 

Barbara Scully 

A Memorable Summer 

On Wednesday, August 24th, Mayor Henry and members 

of the South Amboy Senior Center enjoyed a nice lunch 

and cruise on the Manasquan river aboard the River 

Queen boat out of Brielle. It was a beautiful day on the  

river and all had a great time. The City looks forward to 

adding more trips like these during the summer months.  

Lunch and Learn Series 

The City of South Amboy and Senior Center launched a “Lunch and Learn” Series, with various presenters and 

topics.  On June 15th, the Seniors enjoyed a presentation by South Amboy Police Chief Darren LaVigne. His 

presentation included safety measures the department and the City have made over the past few years to ensure 

the safety of our residents and community, as well as the departments commitment to our town and residents.   

There will be more Lunch and Learns coming up.   

Please sign up in the office or call (732) 525-5965 to reserve your spot 

 



October Events at the Center: 

 Flu Clinic : October 5th - 10am 

 Lunch & Learn : October 19th     

12pm— “Medication and the 

Older Adult” 

 Pumpkin Painting :                            

October 20th - 10am 

 Halloween Bingo @ the                  

Venetian : October 26th 

11:30am (call 732-721-8200 to 

RSVP) 

 Historical Society Gallery Tour:   

October 26th - 1pm 

 Birthday Celebration Bingo:      

October 25th - 12pm 

 Mayors Halloween Party:          

October 31st - 12pm 


